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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
NBA Releases Results of Member Poll for Contested General Sessions and Judicial 
Retention Elections 
Nashville, TN – The Nashville Bar Association released the results today of a member poll for candidates being 
considered to serve or continue serving on the bench. Members were given the names of candidates who are on the 
ballot for the position of General Sessions Judge as well as judges considered for retention, as of June 21, through 
an online survey ballot, and 418 responses were received by the deadline of July 1, 2022. All attorney bar members 
are polled, and the results are reported as raw ballot results with no attempt to extrapolate results. 

The Nashville Bar Association regularly polls its members regarding judicial elections because our members have 
firsthand knowledge of the candidates and issues facing Nashville’s legal system. We believe releasing our 
membership’s assessment of the candidates will be useful to the public and help to ensure that the Nashville judiciary 
is highly qualified and dedicated to a fair and equitable legal system.  
           Martesha L. Johnson, NBA President 

 

POLL RESULTS 

In the selection for the position of General Sessions Judge, Division IX: 

 

As to the retention for the position of Tennessee Supreme Court Justice:

 

https://publicdefender.nashville.gov/meet-the-defenders/martesha-johnson/


As to the retention for the position of Tennessee Court of Appeals Judge: 

 

As to the retention for the position of Tennessee Court of Criminal Appeals Judge: 

 

 

# # # 

About the Nashville Bar Association 
The Nashville Bar Association, established in 1831, is a professional organization serving the legal community of Nashville, 
Tennessee. The NBA—with over 2,400 members—is the largest metropolitan bar association in Tennessee. 

 


